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 Happy Birthday 
RICHARD GONZALES ALBURO 
ERNESTO REYES ALEGRE

CHARLES DAVID AMERSON

ADAM A. ASIS

ROLANDO CARABEO BACANI

MICHAEL MARIANO BALLESTEROS

ROY CASTILLO BARBADILLO

CHRISTOPHER ANTHONY BAYE

RODNEY PARRY BRIDGERS   
ROMEO MONTOYA BROAS

ALEXANDER ALMARIO ESCASA

ANTHONY JOHN ACOB ESCASA

SHAWN E. K. HAMAMOTO

TY DAMON HELLER

BENJAMIN T. H. HO

THEODORE K. K. ING

MARCO PAUL DAVID JOVEN

ENGELBERT SUAREZ JUMALON

CESAR GAPPI LOPEZ

HECTOR PUNSALAN LOPEZ 
LORETO  MANALO

EDUARDO PALMA MANITI

EDGARDO RAZON MENDOZA

CESAR PASAOA NAVARETE

REY  PINIOL

GEORGEALLEN TORRES REYES

JAIME DEL MUNDO SAN JOSE

DARIO MARCELO SANCHES

SANFORD NAOTO SATO



Aloha from 
The WEST,

Aloha from 
The SOUTH,

Aloha from 
The EAST,

Dear Masonic Brethren,

Greetings and fraternal love to you all. In these trying 
times, let us come together and continue to pray for 
our brethren and their families that are affected by the 
Lahaina wildfire incident in Maui recently. Let us 
recognize that your support and solidarity makes a 
difference. please support and help them via Hawaii 
Masonic Charities. In times like these, its important to 
remember the strength that comes from our faith and 
the bonds we share as brothers.


I wanna thank our Grand Master Most Worshipful 
Dustin T. Verity and all the members of the Grand 
Lodge of Hawaii for visiting our Lodge last august 
stated meeting together with Brother Bert Alarcon's 
ever first Visit back to the lodge from being away for 
many years. It was a great night and the Camaraderie 
was solid!


September is going to be Busy month and we do 
have couple of very important events like our Past 
Master's Degree followed by the Past Master's 
Banquet. Please refer to the announcement of our 
Senior and Junior Wardens for more info.


Fraternally.

Jonjie Punzalan 
Pillar of Wisdom

Brethren,

September is here and I can't believe how fast the 
year has gone by. I would  like to thank our brothers 
who joined us in attending Sunday mass with 
Honorable Brother Reverend Alberto Alarcon over at 
St Paul's the Alarcon family sends their thanks and 
appreciation. I am happy to announce our past 
master degree will be on September 20th and 
banquet date will be on September 23rd Please 
make sure to join us on various practices and 
degrees. Below is our trestle board for the month of 
September...


09/06/23 Stated Meeting 
Attire: TUX, coat and tie for the members and 
visitors. dinner at 6pm followed by stated meeting at 
7:30pm

09/13/23 Past Master Degree practice 
Attire: Casual

Dinner at 6pm followed by practice at 7:00 pm

09/20/23 Past Master Degree 
Attire: TUX, coat and tie for the members and 
visitors.

Dinner at 6pm followed by Degree at 7:00 pm

09/23/23 Past Master Banquet 
Attire: Coat and Tie for Past Masters and dressy 
aloha for all others.

Location: Japanese Cultural Center

Cocktail hour at 6pm Dinner at 7pm

08/30/23 2nd Degree Practice 
Attire: Casual

Dinner at 6pm followed by conferral at 7:00


Fraternally,


Rudy Alvarado 
Pillar of strength

Aloha, Brothers!


Once again, the sacred time approaches when we 
gather in harmony.


The Past Masters Banquet, an occasion steeped in 
tradition, will illuminate the night on September 23, 
2023. We humbly beseech you to honor us with your 
presence at the hallowed Japanese Cultural Center, a 
place of great significance, located at 2454 S 
Beretania St. #201, Honolulu, HI 96826. The 
harmonious melodies of the evening will be graced by 
Star Ponte.


As we draw near, we kindly implore you to dispatch 
your reservations posthaste. Remember, the chimes of 
the reservation deadline toll on September 10th, 2023. 
Ensure your missives bear the sacred postmark of this 
date.


For more enlightening details, consult the email that 
you should have already received. We eagerly 
anticipate the joyous union of brethren, and together, 
we shall create an unforgettable Masonic evening.


David Gomes 

Pillar of Booty 


